
 

 

Report for RR Allotments 2024-2025 
 
 
Currently 6 of the 7 plots are tenanted. The vacant plot is being managed collectively with wild 
flower and green manure seeding to provide forage for pollinators and keep the soil in good 
condition.   
 
The fallow land next to the gate is also being managed in a nature friendly manner to provide cover 
for birds and wildlife. It is cut once a year in the summer. 
 
A pheasant successfully raised a clutch of eggs and fledged her brood of chicks on the allotment 
site this year. 
 
The tenants and trustees have cleared vegetation and obstacles along the site boundary ready for 
the muntjac fencing to be erected in mid June. 
 
All the plots are well tended and paths and hedges continue to be maintained by the tenants. The 
site is in good order overall. 
 
Daphne Youngs 
Trustee 
 


